AVON, SOUTH DAKOTA - JULY 19, 2000
A special meeting of the Avon City Council was held on the above date at the
Avon Public Library at 6:30 p.m. Roll Call: Alderman Reister, Kuhlman, Den Ouden,
Dertien, Tolsma, and Tjeerdsma. Also present was Street and Water Commissioner

Kocmich.

Meeting called to order by Alderman Reister, Council President.

The meeting is to discuss the repairs needed on the red truck.

The red truck has a leak between the engine and transmission. Kocmich called
two places in Yankton. Varilek Truck Repair would take three or four days to get at it,
Truck-Trailer could do it the next day. Estimated cost would be between $1500.00 and
$1700.00, unless unforeseen things are found.

Motion by Kuhlman and seconded by Tolsma to send the truck to Truck-Trailer
Sales & Service, Inc. in Yankton to be repaired. All voted “aye”. Motion carried.

There being no further business to come before the Council at this time a motion

by Tolsma and seconded by Tjeerdsma to adjourn at 6:40 p.m. All voted “aye”. Motion

carried.
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